GCCC Meeting Minutes

May 21, 2015

The GCCC held its May 21 meeting in the Greene County Courthouse Annex. Chairman Cobble
called the meeting to order and opened the meeting in prayer. Commissioner Waddle was absent from
the meeting. Secretary Houser read the minutes from the May 7 meeting.

Chairman Pro Tem Wood made a motion to accept the minutes.
Commissioner Davenport seconded the motion.
The GCCC voted unanimously to accept the minutes.

The GCCC worked on Section 3.16
Chairman Cobble made a motion to add language to the Charter that would require all proceeds
from the sale of impounded property to go into the contingency fund.
Commissioner Claiborne seconded the motion.
The GCCC voted unanimously to add this language.

The GCCC added a Section 3.17 to the Charter to deal with stolen property.

The GCCC discussed the need for a section in the Charter for the County Attorney. After discussion it
was decided to revisit the issue after further research.

The GCCC revised Section 8.05
The GCCC discussed briefly the Election Commission.
Commissioner Johnson made a motion to adjourn.

Chairman Pro Tem Wood seconded the motion.
The GCCC voted unanimously to adjourn.



